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Some significant statistics: 
- NSW has 16 diverse wine regions. 14 are fully within our state boundaries. 

They vary from large regions such as the Riverina that produces large 
volumes of wine for commercial (and other) wine companies to small 
regions such as Tumbarumba or New England with a focus on premium 
wine production.  

- There are approximately 506 wineries, 378 Cellar Doors and 34,000 
hectares under vine.  

- NSW produces approximately 492 million bottles per annum.  
- NSW crushes around 500,000 tonnes of wine grapes per annum. 
- The NSW Wine Industry employs roughly 21,000 directly and 53,000 

indirectly 
- The Wine industry is worth $1.6Bn which includes activity beyond the farm 

gate 
- Exports of NSW wines totals more than  $500m, which makes it NSW’s 4th 

largest primary industry export 
- Over $2Bn is spent on food and wine tourism in NSW.  

 
The NSWWIA has had a history of involvement in a number of mining proposals, 
especially (but not limited to) the Hunter Valley area.  
 
We are very keen to maintain the critical wine industry in NSW, including the 
growing and substantial wine tourism sector.  
 
We believe that an independent body ruling on the future decision making for 
mine approvals is critical.  
 
On consultation with our colleagues in the Hunter Valley (thorough the Hunter 
Valley Wine Tourism Association (HVWTA), we agree with their 
recommendations, especially: 

- To recommend broadening the scope of matters that the IPC can consider 
including: safety, the financial capacity and solvency of the proponent, the 
expertise of the proponent and the track record of the proponent and any 
major operational partners and contractors.  

- To recommend that the IPC should be directed to adopt the precautionary 
principle - at all times putting the health and wellbeing of communities and 
our environment first.  

- To recommend that the IPC should be directed to prioritise sustainable and 
diverse local economies in its decision making - not to allow economic 
monocultures to develop that may create hardship or limit opportunities for 
communities like ours in the future.  

- To recommend ensuring that the IPC has an independent panel of 
scientific experts at its disposal to enable it to properly investigate differing 
opinions between communities, the Department and the companies and 
that it is independent in every way from the Department of Planning. 
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We would be happy to discuss this matter further at your convenience.  
 
Yours truly, 

Executive Officer 

NSW Wine Industry Association 

 




